

Wasco County Planning is updating current land use planning rules, policies and strategies during the multi-year Wasco County 2040 project. Citizen input is critical to help craft a new 20 year vision that achieves prosperity for all.

Attend an upcoming meeting

Email us comments

kellyg@co.wasco.or.us

Mail a letter

Wasco County Planning Attn: Wasco County 2040 2705 E 2nd St The Dalles. OR 97058

Submit Comments

http://wasco2040.com/ submit-a-comment

Learn more at http://wasco2040.com

Tips for effective land use comments:

- Provide links or references to evidence to support comments.
- Read available materials in advance.
- The project website has a lot of material that can help you understand what is being updated and impacted.
- If you have questions about specific actions, don't hesitate to speak with staff.
- When possible, cite specific criteria from staff reports.
- Be complete, but concise.
- Be clear about your position.
- Make suggestions or recommendations for action.
- Make comments early and often. The earlier we receive comments, the more staff can incorporate into research and recommendations.

Although staff is not able to respond to every comment, we do read them all! All written comments, and any testimony at meetings will become part of the official record for Wasco County 2040. You can view it now at http://wasco2040.com

